

Presiding Prelate Western Episcopal District AME Zion Church President, Board of Bishops AME Zion Church



Official Statement on General Conference 2020

Dear Beloved Zionites:

We are excited for your enthusiastic support of your servant leaders, the Board of Bishops. Accept our gratitude to each of you for all you do. We need to ask a huge favor of you, until we are on solid footing regarding logistical matters related to the 51st Quadrennium General Conference.

Negotiations are currently in process and are ongoing. It is ill advised to post anything definite on social media. Please remove any post regarding this matter until further notice. As we have done, we will do. Once all negotiations are completed and matters resolved, you will be apprised of the same in a timely manner.

We apologize for any inconvenience. Our ultimate concern is the total well-being of the African Methodist Episcopal Zion Church and its committed congregants. Remain vigilant and prayerful during this unusual season of midwifery.

Respectfully Submitted,

Bishop George E. Battle, Jr., Senior Bishop

Bishop Kenneth Monroe

Bishop Darryl B. Starnes, Sr.

Bishop Dennis V. Proctor

Bishop Mildred B. Hines

Bishop W. Darin Moore

Bishop Seth O. Lartey

Bishop Michael Angelo Frencher Sr.

Bishop George Crenshaw

Bishop Hilliard Dogbe

Bishop U.U. Effiong

Bishop George W.C. Walker, Sr.

Bishop S Chuka Ekemam, Sr.

Bishop Joseph Johnson

Bishop Marshall Strickland

Bishop Nathaniel Jarrett

Bishop Warren M. Brown

Bishop Louis Hunter

Anointed to Serve,

Staccato

Episcopal Servant of the Most High